
 

Sowing Seeds For Life  
14th Annual 

Holiday Pantry 
Join us on December 9th at the Pomona Fairplex 

1101 W. McKinley Ave. Gate 17 from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

  

This is a Drive Through Pantry so please stay inside of your 
vehicle, wear a mask at all times and follow the posted signs. 

 

The first 2,000 vehicles will receive holiday cheer that 
includes lots of food, toys (or gift card while supplies last) 
and of course greetings from Santa.  

 

For more information please email 
Frobertson@SowingSeedsForLife.Org 

Helping to Fuel Our Communities” 
#fuelingourcommunities 

 
Thank you and happy holidays. 

          

 

 


